
The Village of Newark is pleased to welcome Jackson Hewitt to their new space in the 
Arcadia Shopping Plaza at 6788 State Route 31 East! Pictured at the ribbon-cutting 
are: Village Trustee Bob Bendix, Chamber of Commerce President Jessica Wells, 
Manager Cyrus Chubineh, Mayor Jonathan Taylor, and Tax Preparer Gail Rowles. 
Jackson Hewitt will be open for business starting Monday, December 17, 2018 and 
their phone number is (315)-267-6400. 
 

                                    
 
  
 

                                    


